
Environmental assembly

On Thursday, October 2, the Cultural Arts committee will bring an 
engaging environmental assembly to our schools.  They will perform at Brass 
Castle at 9:30 for grades 4-6.  They will be at Port Colden at 1:45 for 
grades 1-3.

Two brothers, who make up the group Quiet Riot, use comedy, 
storytelling and student interaction to share their knowledge of 
conservation.  They will incorporate fun and entertaining techniques about 
protecting the Earth.

Be sure to ask your children that evening about the assembly!
For more information about Quiet Riot, visit their link on our PTA 

website.  For more information about the Cultural Arts committee, please 
contact Bridget Asbury at bridgetasbury@gmail.com.


